
Liberty Magnet SAC Minutes  
August 25, 2022 

 
Meeting Called to order at Time:                                               Presiding Officer: Angela Hicks 
 
Members Present:  Christina Bragman, Leanne Digby Bryant, Vanessa Drisdom, Cheryl Durham, 
Takeisha Harris, Gail Heinbockel, Chris Hicks, Carissa Jenkins, Nichole Johanson, Jessica Keaton, 
Debbie Kirkman, Jamie Lunsford, Jackie Ogilvie, Dana Zincir 
 
Public Input 

• It was questioned as to the status of the new playground. 
o The new playground was supposed to be put in last year. If we held off for a 

year, we were able to double our budget. It has been ordered and is set to be 
installed by December.  

• Principal’s Challenge: 
o What is the reward this year for completion? 

▪ Strike Zone 
o There is concern on the length and difficulty of the book used this year in 

conjunction with IReady. 
▪ This concern has been brought up and will be addressed. The challenge 

will be revamped for next year.  
 
Agenda minutes from March & May: 

• Motion to approve March minutes with corrections by Leanne Digby Bryant                                     
seconded by Christina Bragman. Motion passed unanimously. 

• Motion to approve May minutes with corrections by Christina Bragman                                     
seconded by Debbie Kirkman. Motion passed unanimously. 

 
PTA Updates: 

• First PTA general meeting and Magic show will be held August 31 at 6:30 in the cafeteria 
o Meetings are highly recommended, but not mandatory 

 
IB Report 

• WE have begun preparing for our IB Evaluation which will take place next school year. 

• Our teachers are signing up for the MY IB website for added resources. 

•  
Treasurer’s Report 

• Current budget is $2567.86  
 
Principal’s Report 

• We are an A school once again. If schools were to be given grades for the 2020 – 2021 
school year, we would have been a C school. We are proud to say received a solid A for 
the 2021-2022 school year!  



• We are using FAST testing this year and we are happy to say we are almost done with 
our first round.  

• Due to the heat and safety, we have changed our parent pick-up procedures. We are 
still working through a few kinks but hope to have it running smoothly soon.  

• We have had a great start to the school year so far. Everything has gone smoothly.  
 

New Business – No new Business 
 
Motion to adjourn by Debbie Kirkman, seconded by Jamie Lunsford. Meeting adjourned at 4:21.   
 

• Next meeting dates are: October 20th, November 17th, December 15th, January 19th, 
February 16th, March 16th, April 20th, May 18th  


